
NHSLHA MEETING MINUTES 2/12/2013 
 

PRESENT:  Vicki Chesterley, Todd Butler, Gina England, Laura Darling, Cass 
Chapman, June Adinah, Erin Fortier, Carla Jennison, Pam Thomas, Barbara Ahlgren, 
Christopher Boothby 
 

1. NH Council on Autism Spectrum Disorder:  Vicki shared that she had a 
phone call with a Council member and it became clear that more than one 
committee could benefit from an SLP .  She is under the impression that there 
may be room for more than one SLP to volunteer.  June reported on her 
observations/experience at the Feb. meeting that she attended as the 
NHSLHA  representative.  These Council meetings are open to the public.   
 
Introductions were made.  Two Board members, June and Laura had 
expressed interest in being the NHSLHA rep to the Council on ASD.  Elaine  
Wilson, MS, CCC-SLP was here as a guest who is interested in representing us 
on the Council.  She, Laura and June were each given a few minutes to speak 
about their interest and qualifications for this.  Board members voted by 
secret ballot and it was decided that June will represent  NHSLHA on the 
Council. 
 

2. Conference:  The brochure will be edited prior to printing.  Need to add a 
sentence that says “Please circle one presentation per time slot”.  People 
should be free to go back and forth between the school and medical focused 
presentations.  The Conference Committee met prior to the full Board 
meeting this evening. 

 
3. No Board meeting next month because it is the conference month.  Vicki 

mentioned that we may need to do a virtual meeting if there are things to 
sort out.  

 
4. Next Board meeting will be Tuesday, April 9th . 

 
Minutes taken by June Adinah 


